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From: Gold Star Home Inspections [eberwine@goldstarinspections.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 6:08 AM 
To: Mary Clark 
Subject: Block party Sun Nov. 2 
Hi Mary,
 
I spoke with you a few months ago about our block party we had in May. We wanted to do it again (in 
cooler weather this time!). We have some new neighbors we would like to welcome them to the 
neighborhood and this is probably the only opportunity we'll get for a few months. We actually originally 
wanted to time it with National Night out, but peoples schedules didn't work.
We would like to do the same thing as last time with the street (block a section of Manx for 2 houses) 
on Sunday Nov. 2 from about 2-8. I remembered you said requests should be in by the preceding 
Thurs., so I'm sending this email. If I should do anything else, let me know.
Thank you again!
 
Brian Eberwine 
8209 Manx
Round Rock, Tx 78681
512 626-6186 
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